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Non-compete contract clauses have made it more difficult for me to work as an 

anesthesia provider in surgical settings. I have been approached multiple times about 

providing anesthesia services for surgery centers but been unable to provide those 

services due to these clauses. This decreases my ability to work but more 

importantly, makes it more difficult for patients needing surgery to get the care they 

need.  


